
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 May 2011 
            
Newsletter No 30 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 16 May 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Fatou Sarr  Nursery 
For being kind and thoughtful by 

helping another child. 

  Rhys Bishop  RW 
For doing some lovely writing 
in communication, language 

& literacy. 

  D’Andre Clarke  RG 
For a great improvement in his 

maths work. 

  Malachi McPherson  1B 
For always trying his hardest and 

giving 100%. 

Vishal Kalyana  1/2H 
For working very hard and 
being a supportive team 

leader during his P.E. lesson. 

Alisha Ejaz   2S 
For a fantastic effort to improve 

her sentence structure and 
presentation. Well done. 

Shiv Kalyana   3L 
For excellent work on poetry all 

week. 

Javone Forrester  3/4MW 
For excellent maths work on 

angles and triangles. 

Ramone Capelin   4W 
For good research skills finding 
out about a sport that will be in 

2012 Olympics. 

    Mariam Mohammed  5B 
For producing an excellent 

newspaper. 

Year 6 children   5/6S 
For their effort and good 

humour during SAT’s week. 

Whole Class   6SH 
For working hard during SAT’s 

week. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 2S 
Spick and Span 3L 

Attendance 5/6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 2S  Runners up - 3L 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 16 May 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Priash Chana     RW   

For sharing his coat with 
another child who didn’t have 

one. 

Ellen Nembhard   5B          
For looking after an injured 

child. 



 
 
Dogs on School Site 
Just a reminder to parents that dogs are not allowed on to the school site unless they are guide 
dogs.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 27 May 2011 

and return to school on 
Tuesday 7 June 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


